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  NEBAGAMON COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

UPDATES: 

NCA MEETINGS~ We are keeping our meetings 
at local businesses, to support them and to 
welcome anyone to come join in to help set up 
the upcoming events.  If you have any interest, 
care to volunteer, just want to give some 
feedback on what you would like to see then 

please join us (President David Dinda~ Vice President Mike Ross ~ Secretary Lindsey 
Wilson~ Treasurer Patti Coughlin):  Third Tuesday each Month.  Our team of leaders are 
all hoping to see some interest coming up in the future for community members that want 
to become leaders and take over planning these amazing events for our Village, would this 
interest you?, please let any of us know.                                                                                                                           

Sept 19     October 17 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Venders still wanted. Lake Nebagamon has an ongoing farm/craft/vendor’s market behind Bridges Bar (in 

the public parking lot) on Saturdays starting August 20th from 9-noon. All welcome. No set up fee just bring 

your own table. If you have any questions email Terri Graves at Gravestg1@outlook.com or come on 

Saturday morning and join us.  We have had a great out pour of shoppers and now we need to focus on 

having vendors with items to sell.  Do you have a special talent to share?? Do you have extra garden goods 

you want to sell? There is a huge call for garden veggies!!  We would love to have you! If you are interested 

in a specific time frame or each Saturday contact Terry @ Gravestg1@outlook.com 

FREE PUBLICATION August/September  
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NCA UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
NCA MEETING:  Sept 19 @ 630pm @Gopher Hole  
NCA MEETING:  Oct 17  @ 630pm @Bridges 

We are always looking for volunteers or those willing 
to come to meeting to keep our events alive.  

mailto:Gravestg1@outlook.com
mailto:Gravestg1@outlook.com
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2022 
Thank you to the local business’ here that support and help the NCA with printing expenses for 

our monthly newsletter.  Please support our community. 
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WORDS FROM OUR PRESIDENT: 

First thing, I’d like to give a great big thank  you to our village employees who keep our community 

functioning, safe and well maintained. 

Pat Coughlin, along with part time, temporary employees Mike Ross, Tom Tobin and Ron Cairns, do an 

outstanding job keeping our buildings, facilities, roads and grounds clean and maintained. 

Daisha Nolan and Katy Hursh keep our office running smoothly and deal effectively with the daily issues 

that always crop up. 

Jay Gallagher as our zoning administrator has done a dynamite job providing consistent application of our 

zoning code. 

John Stack keeps our sewer system running smoothly and in compliance with state regulations. 

Pete Witt as our Village Marshall deals with more issues than most people realize.  

We are fortunate to have a volunteer fire department that is one of the best in the area. 

I was doing some work at the rain garden by the beach this past Saturday and had three different families 

from outside our area stop by to chat.  One couple did an early morning swim and said our swim raft was 

the best they had ever seen.  Another family was staying at the campground and came down for a swim 

and told me how much they liked that campground and beach.  The final group of four adults were 

impressed with the overall cleanliness and appearance of our downtown area.   

I was very happy to hear all these positive comments about our community and I am proud to be a part of 

it, as should we all. 

The Community Association for their work bringing our community together through all the activities they 

sponsor and direct.   

The Lake Association for their work protecting and enhancing our beautiful lake. 

Our Garden Club who beautifies our community through planting and maintaining our various garden 

areas.  A special thank you to them and the other volunteers who have labored hard to replan the beach 

rain garden area after sediment removal with 2000 new plants! 

And a final thank you the elected and appointed people on our boards, committees and commissions who 

make decisions affecting our community. 

Jim Jonasen, Village President 

 

VILLAGE OF LAKE NEBAGAMON: 

https://villagelakenebagamon.com/  The Village Board meets the SECOND Tuesday of each 

month.  As always, it takes a Village. 
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GOLF TOURNAMENT 4TH FEST FUNDRAISER: 

Nebagamon Community Association held the annual 4th fest Gold Tournament fundraiser on August 21 

between the two courses, Norwood and Bottens.  Ending at Bottens with a picnic and Chinese auction.  

We had a good turnout of golfers, and it was a beautiful sunny day in Lake Nebagamon.  Special thanks to 

all the hole sponsors that donated funds to help get our account building for this event we sponsor each 

year for the Village.  The costs of everything is growing higher and higher and we are working diligently to 

be able to afford what we do during that week.  Planning 4th fest isn’t a one week event, it is working hard 

to get the fireworks set up, planning and having volunteers for the kid’s games, gathering vendors for all to 

enjoy, planning the street dance and hiring the band, and spreading the word of when things will be 

happening, this is an ongoing process lasting all year long.  Listed below are the hole sponsors and 

community members that donated towards the event to help with the costs of the 4th fest.  Thank you to all 

the donated monetary gifts and those that donated time to arrange the day.  Dave Dinda, Mike Ross, 

Lindsey Wilson, Patti Coughlin, Gail Johnson, Pam Olaf and Hayley Botten. 

Benson Electric, Bottens Green Acres, Bridges Bar, Dockside, Hanco, Harnstroms, Harvs Tree Service, 

Ashley Johnson, Rick Khalar, Lake Life, Link Ford and RV, Maureen McGrath, Norwood Golf Course, Terri 

Graves, Throckmorton Manor, Poplar Auto, Rudy Run, Village Inn, Waskos, Young Plumbing. 

 

Our day was successful but there is still a lot of work ahead and funds needed to make 2023 a great year. 

Our next fundraiser is in January when we will have our annual Spaghetti Feed and hoping to continue to 

make that day an ice skating family party at the community ice rink.  We will be looking for Chinese 

auction items and volunteers to serve spaghetti, so keep that in mind. 

If you are willing to donate to the 4th fest week of events please send donations to NCA PO Box 442 Lake 

Nebagamon, Wi 54849 

 

Lake                  

Nebagamon 

                     2023   4TH Fest 
 


